SMALL TOWN, BIG BEACH

ALABAMA

September 2, 2021

Fire Chief Jim Short

Heard County Fire & Emergency Services
11816 Highway 100

Franklin, Georgia 30217

Dear Chief Short:

On behalf of Gulf Shores Fire Rescue, I would like to offer our sincere condolences for the
tragic loss of Battalion Chief James Bernard Guiler. Our thoughts and prayers are with
you, your department and Battalion Chief Guiler’s family.

Fire Chief
Gulf Shores Fire Rescue
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